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Update to 

Notice of a Public Scoping Meeting 

for the 1M Warehouse Project 

 

Date: February 22, 2023 

To: State Agencies, Responsible Agencies, Local and Public Agencies, and Interested Parties 

From/Lead Agency: Town of Apple Valley, Planning Department 

Contact Person: Daniel Alcayaga, Planning Manager; dalcayaga@applevalley.org / 760.240.7000 x7200 

Subject: Update to Notice of a Public Scoping Meeting for the 1M Warehouse Project 

 

Due to inclement weather conditions, the Town of Apple Valley is providing a virtual participation option for the 

previously scheduled public scoping meeting on February 23, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. at Apple Valley Town Hall (14955 

Dale Evans Parkway, Apple Valley, California 92307). In-person participation is still available.  

The public scoping meeting will provide an additional opportunity to receive and disseminate information, identify 

potential environmental issues of concern, and discuss the scope of analysis to be included in the EIR. The scoping 

meeting is not a public hearing, and no decisions on the Project will be made at this meeting. It is an additional 

opportunity for agencies, organizations, and the public to provide scoping comments in person on what environmental 

issues should be addressed in the EIR. All public agencies, organizations, and interested parties are encouraged to 

attend and participate in this meeting.  

To participate virtually, please see the instructions below to access the meeting.  

Join via Zoom:  

https://dudek.zoom.us/j/94029302421?pwd=WlFRS0c2Y0cyWVJjRjUwSkxaVDZpUT09&from=addon  

Dial by location: US: +1-669-900-6833 or +1-929-205-6099 

Meeting ID: 940 2930 2421 

Passcode: 881760 
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